
2017-2018 UUCWC Board Of Trustees Goals 

Notice, Celebrate, Accept, Change 

Goal  Current or Planned Activities Board Contributions 

 
 
Support the Capital Campaign 
 
Ensure that the voices of all 
congregants are heard and skills 
utilized as the process continues to 
unfold. 

 
Hold Congregational Meetings 
 
Administer Feasibility Study 
 
Create Capital Campaign Committee 
 
Hold Campaign Kick-Off 
 
Develop and gain approval of plans 
 
Begin renovations/construction 
 

 

 Run Congregational Meetings for 
action and information 

 Recommend and recruit strong leaders 
for the Capital Campaign Committee 

 Participate in the Feasibility Study 

 Receive monthly reports from the CCC 
at the board meetings 

 Pledge to the CC 

 Help manage responsible financial 
goals and decisions 

 Vote on draft and final plans 
 

 
 
Institutionalize a Racial Justice Lens  
 
Observe and decenter white-
centeredness as part of congregational 
culture.  Examine and adjust systems 
and processes in support of 
institutionalizing a racial justice lens. 

 
 
 
Monthly Praxis meetings  
 
Partnership with another congregation 
 
 

 

 Receive monthly updates from RJI at 
board meetings 

 Attend any Praxis meetings as helpful 

 Participate in partnership as board 
members 

 Help create way for congregants to 
share observations of white-
centeredness and offer suggestions for 
change 
 

 
 
Actively Celebrate Our Community  
 
Look to the past, present and future to 
celebrate our community in all ways – 
big and small. 

 
 
Robin’s Sabbatical Send-off 
 
Capital Campaign Kick-off 
 
 

 

 Encourage Community Building to 
come up with ways to celebrate our 
community 

 Write about what works in Cross 
Currents 

 Annual Service awards presentation 
 



Goal  Current or Planned Activities Board Contributions 

 
 
 
Communicate How We Do Church 
 
Implement programs or changes that 
support a path to fully integrated 
members  
 

 
Faith Forward/Path to Leadership 
 
Middle Hour (Time Change) 
 
Coordination of several committees for 
better integration of new members into 
the work of the church  
 
Analysis of current structures of 
opportunities for member involvement 
and leadership 
 

 

 Regularly Schedule Q and A with the 
Board: Board Chat every 2nd Sunday in 
Room 201 

 Write Cross Currents Articles on 
leadership and other topics  

 (Voted for Service Time Change) 

 Encourage attending early service 

 
 
Create Connections 
 
Notice the connections that exist and 
the connections that are needed – 
strive to rethink and reimagine 
Community. 
 

 
“Coming into Connections” ARE Class  
 
Kinship Circles 
 
Vesper Services 
 

 

 Propose Family Retreat 

 Encourage Potlucks to occasionally 
meet at the church, including children 

 Encourage the WAs to hold the New 
Year’s Sunday morning service similar 
to last year’s 

 Encourage the WAs to reimagine 
worship to create something different  

 

 

 


